Eastfield Crossing Association

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Eastfield Crossing Association was held on February 6, 2015 at 39 Barden Circle. Present were Jerry Spring, Beverly Bernard, Don Skiba and Bernard Ellis. The meeting was called to order at 3:50 PM by Jerry Spring.

<u>Discussion of Annual Meeting</u> Jerry indicated that he would ask for volunteers for several projects. He also would like to discuss a method of water control during the summer.

<u>Annual Budget</u> Don reviewed with the Board the proposed budget for 2015-2016. Beverly will discuss the budget at the annual meeting.

<u>Annual Meeting Agenda</u> Jerry will discuss volunteers under Community Projects. Web site will be added to the agenda. Beverly will discuss the collection of assessments at 112 Bellview.

Meeting adjourned at 4:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bernard Ellis, Secretary